
Sayyid Al-Hakeem discusses service reality with several governors, emphasizes
strategic plans and daily services balance

During a meeting with several governors and discussing the reality of the provinces and the

ways to improve them on 25/11/2022, Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement,

stressed that success in the provinces is a success for Iraq. H.E. called the governors to take

care of the media side and introduce the audience to what has been achieved, what is currently

underwork, and what is on the top of the priorities list.

H.E. affirmed the importance of balancing strategic plans and the daily citizen’s services

needs, as well as the importance of finishing the projects that reached advanced stages to

enter service and avoid being outdated, stressing the integration with the ministries and its

projects and cooperation with the ministry of planning for any project to unify the vision.

H.E. called to take care of the health and education sectors and provide jobs.

H.E.  called  to  provide  a  proper  environment  for  investments  that  recovers  the  economy,

indicating that this is possible only through the strength of law and the state, affirming the

importance of provinces’ competition through success stories and services

H.E. indicated that provinces have sound universities with grand scientific and technical

experiences and competencies, calling to benefit from these experiences and communicating with

the abroad competencies. H.E. also affirmed the importance of every province receiving its

share of petrodollar or border outlets, as these are the least of their redress to the

environmental impacts.


